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announcement
This to inform all the proprietors of the registered Clearing Agents that the 
Department of Revenue & Customs shall be accepting the renewal of following 
documents until April 30, 2014.

1.	 Registration certificate
2.	 Bank guarantee

Non renewal of the above two documents shall result in deregistration and the 
Department shall not entertain any request after April 30, 2014.
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